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Second-year law student Shane Copelin, left, and Tania Motos, a junior in paralegal
studies bide their time in the Stern Hall breezeway on Friday morning (Oct. 7) while
waiting to assist passersby with registering to vote in the upcoming presidential
election. Their effort is supported by the Tulane Law School, and Tulane chapters of
the Black Law Student Association, the American Constitution Society, and the Public
Interest Law Foundation. The last day to register in Louisiana to vote in the
November 8 contest is Tuesday (Oct. 11).
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